
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear ALA Dock Owner, 
 
In 2019 we are requiring all dock owners renting out their docks to provide us with a list of 
names for renters, family members, and friends authorized to use the dock. This new policy 
gives the ALA Patrol staff the ability to verify the names of everyone approved to be on a 
dock when they are called out on disturbance calls.   

The Dock OWNERS are responsible for paying the Dock/Slip Rental Agreement Processing 
Fee of $50. This will insure that all fees get paid and we can help you move forward with 
renting out your dock. You are of course welcome to collect the $50 processing fee from 
your renter if you’d like.   

Additionally, our Legal Counsel has added statements to your annual membership invoice 
to protect the Association from liability for anyone using your dock. The dock owner assumes 
FULL RESPONSIBILITY for their renters, whether short term or long term, and all guests using 
your dock. 

Due to these changes, we will no longer accept "continuous" agreements. All information 

must be updated annually and a new agreement must be on file. All agreements will expire at 

on March 31st of each year, and we will not be responsible for keeping copies of expired 

agreements. 

For your convenience we have attached a copy of the new 2019/2020 Dock/Slip Rental 

Agreement. This is the only agreement we will accept and it must be completed and signed by 

the Dock Owner. If you need additional forms, please contact the office at the number shown 

below. 

Thank you and we hope you have an enjoyable 2019/2020 boating season! 
 
 
Your Member Services Team,  
Arrowhead Lake Association 
(909) 337-2595 


